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From: Joe Ciolek <jciolek@anrtccc.org>
To: Pierre Martinez <pmartine@energy.state.ca.us>, Jennifer Jennings <jennif...
CC: Greg Lamberg <greg.lamberg@radback.com>, Rebecca Willis <willis@ci.oakle...
Date: 3/23/2011 3:52 PM
Subject: Docket Number: 09-AFC-4 Oakley Generating Station

Pierre and Jennifer,

Thanks for helping us better understanding the CEC process and the FSA on Oakley Generating Station 
(Docket No. 09-AFC-4).  The question we attempted to raise in my March 14th e-mail, which continued 
with the technical problems during the first half of the March 15th hearing, was regarding the process to 
be followed at and after that hearing.

From the suggestions you each made, we looked a second and even closer time at the Land Use section 
of the FSA, and had further, productive discussions with Radback and City of Oakley.  Although we come 
from somewhat different perspectives regarding farmland mitigation for the OGS Project, we now better 
understand the conclusions drawn in the FSA.  Accordingly, we do not have comment and will not be 
attending the March 25th session.

Again, thanks for your assistance in understanding the process.
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